BETTER MORNINGS, BETTER POSSIBILITIES.

BETTER WITH BREAKFAST

Starting this fall the Waterford School District will participate in the Oakland County “Better with
Breakfast” program in the secondary schools to provide ALL students with a healthy school breakfast at
No Charge each day. At this time, the students in the elementary schools and Durant have been
receiving breakfast at no charge, but with this wonderful opportunity, the district would be able to
expand that option to the secondary schools too!

Here’s how it works

The cost of the program is covered by federal reimbursement dollars and funding from Oakland Schools
and the Oakland County Board of Commissioners. The “Better with Breakfast” program is a
groundbreaking public/non-profit collaboration between the Oakland County Board of Commissioners,
Oakland Schools and United Way for Southeastern Michigan with the goal of expanding access and
consumption of breakfast by students in eligible schools across Oakland County.

Waterford is “Better with Breakfast”

The research is clear, hungry kids can’t learn. That’s why Waterford is joining other schools in Oakland
County to make sure that convenient and healthy breakfast meals are available to kids each morning.
The food service department appreciates the opportunity to provide breakfast to all our students and
we hope your child will participate. Breakfast in the secondary schools will be available daily in the café
as well as at the breakfast cart at the main entrance of the school.




